
Daily Announcements 
9/20/2021 

 
Please dismiss the Cross Country kids at 2:30 today for their meet in Sloan 
 
Please dismiss the Cross Country kids at 2:35 today for their meet in Neola 
 
There is a sign-up sheet in the office for Out-of-Town guests for Homecoming. Please get the  
form to fill out and have Mrs. Ring sign off on as well. 
 
Thank you to all who came yesterday for the Powder Puff Football and Volleyball!! Everyone 
did a great job and showed great sportsmanship. It was a great way to kick-off this week of 
Homecoming fun!! 
 
The JR Class Post Prom is selling raffle tickets for a 36’ Blackstone Griddle/Grill!!!! Tickets are 
available in the HS office. They are 1 for $10 or 3 for $20. The drawing will be held on Dec. 10 - you 
do not need to be present to win. 
 
Thanks to everyone who helped on Saturday to make our tournament successful.  Couldn't do 
it without your help!!  The girls picked up two wins against Essex and TJ.  They played some really 
good competitive volleyball.  We still have a lot to work on but they have improved tons!!  Very proud 
of their efforts!!   Congratulations to Maclayn for being chosen for the all tournament team.   All stats 
can be seen on Varsity Bound.  Pictures can also be seen on the Hawkeye Volleyball Facebook 
page. 
 
Homecoming Theme: Hawkeye's Tropical Paradise Dress Up Days: 
Monday- 
MS/HS: Twin Monday (or small groups)  
Elem: PJs 
Tuesday- Tropical Tuesday 
Wednesday- Western Wednesday 
Thursday: CLASS COLORS 
12th: BLACK 
11th: PINK 
10th: WHITE 
9th: BLUE 
6th-8th: YELLOW 
2nd-5th: RED 
PK-1st: PURPLE 
Staff: GREEN 
Friday: Hawkeye Pride!! Show off your school pride by wearing the Homecoming shirts or any black and 
white shirt!  
 
Winners of the dress days will be entered into a drawing for prizes at the end of the week! Please take pictures 
of your dress-up days to be shared with Mrs. Marshall by email for the yearbook. 
 
Friday Hawktime will be reporting to Homerooms. High School will quickly vote for Homecoming King and 
Queen and then the rest of the time will be spent planning for Hallway decorating on Monday.  
 
 
 

 
 



 


